
From: Mark Rowan   
Sent: Saturday, January 11, 2020 9:15 AM 
To: corporate <corporate@whistler.ca> 
Subject: No Mailing Address 

 

Dear Mayor and Council,  

You  will  note that  my last  email doesn't  contain  my mailing address.  There is a 

specific  reason.  Recently  West Vancouver  eliminated  that requirement after my son was 

targeted by a person  on the other side of the B-line issue.  

I suggest that in a small  community like Whistler the same policy  should  be in place. In any 

event, email is a more reliable  form  of communication these days. 

Regards,  

Fred Rowan  

PS. We are still a long way from  Functin Junction.  
Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone. 
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